
 
 

 

 
 

Grade 11 parents, 
  
Grad 2024 is soon upon us and with that we are at the point of finding volunteers to take over the Grad 
Parent Committee for the Graduating Class of 2025.  The school plans the Cap and Gown ceremony that 
usually takes place in the morning. The role of the Grad Parent Committee is to plan the Grand March 
and the evening event after the Grand March.   This is based on the Grad’s wishes as they vote on what 
they would like the event to look like.   
 
There was a meeting on May 6th and a few positions were filled. We are still in need of parent volunteers 
to make up next years committee. Our next meeting is on May 21 in the Lecture Theatre at SCCHS. We 
would like to invite Grade 11 parents to join us at 7pm.  
 
The Grand March and the evening event cannot happen without parent volunteers. If you want to be a 
part of making your child’s grad a memorable one, this is your chance to come to the meeting and learn 
about the various positions on the committee that need to be filled for Grad 2025.  We have binders to 
pass onto each committee with details from past years around budgeting and organizing that will assist 
with planning efforts.  
  
During this meeting, we will be looking for Grade 11 parent volunteers to fill the following Committee 
Positions:  
  
Chair 
Vice Chair 
Secretary - Filled 
Treasurer 
Prizes and Donations 
Grand March 
Facilities and Security   - Filled 
Food 
Volunteer Co-ordinator  - Filled 
Decorating - Filled 
Entertainment - Filled 
Ticket Master  - Filled 
Advertising  - Filled 
  
We also need Grade 11 parent volunteers to help out with Grad 2024 on the evening of June 26. Help is 
needed to organize students for the Grand March so graduate parents can enjoy the evening.  If you are 
able to help with this event or have any questions please feel free to reach out to Stephanie Steinley, 
(306-750-7567) Chair, Corla Rokochy, (306-741-0695) Grand March Co-ordinator, or Sheena Gatzke, 
(306-774-5113) Volunteer Co-ordinator,  of this year’s committee. We look forward to seeing you on 
May 21st! 
 
From the Grad 2024 Parent Committee 

 


